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JCCs DENTURE CARE PROGRAM PROVIDES DENTURES TO LOW INCOME SENIORS
The Klein & Stiffel JCCs has provided dentures to low income seniors with the generous support of donors and dentists in the Philadelphia area through the growing JCCs Denture Care Project.

The goal of the JCCs Denture Care Project is to match low income seniors with professional dentists who donate their time at no cost to help an under served population.  Due to a contribution from an anonymous donor, the program has funds available to provide dentists with a modest assessment fee ($85) and funding for the cost of the removable appliance.

Due to the success of this project, low income seniors have received new dentures that help them remain independent, active and healthy. If you are an agency with clients in need of assistance, a client needing assistance or a dentist looking to help, please contact the JCCs Stiffel Senior Center at 215-468-3500. 
The Klein & Stiffel JCCs partners with the Jewish Federation of Greater Philadelphia and United Way of SE PA and is partially funded by the Philadelphia Corporation for Aging.
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